
 

 

 
 
This is in response to your recent inquiry concerning the presence of Palm Oil or their derivatives in 
our Acetic Acid. 
 
Please be advised that Palm Oil or their derivatives have not been added during the formulation or 
found in the final product as the result of the chemical processing of this product. 
 
I trust that this information addresses a concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Chris Humes 
Supply Chain Manager 
INEOS US Chemicals Company 
 

 

Chris Humes 
INEOS US Chemicals Company 

150 W Warrenville Rd 
Naperville, IL 60563 
 


